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July 9, 1975 g)
l

Mr D L Ziemann, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #2
Division of Reactor Licensing
U S Nuclear Regulatory Conrnission
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr Ziemann:

MONTICELLO NUClf.AR G12ERATING PIANT
Docket No. 50-263 License No. DPR-22

Additional Containment Desinn Information

Your April 17, 1975, 1ctter requested that an evaluation of the effects of
certain IDCA related loadings on the Monticello containment be conducted
and that a program descrip* ion for completing this evaluation be submitted
to you. The program description for the IMR-Mark I Owner's Group, of which
Northern States Power Company is a member, is contained in a letter from
Mr 1 F Stuart (CE) to Mr R L Tedesco (NRC) dated June 13, 1975.

Yours very truly,
.

J W . .t ^- %9 ~

L 0 Mayer, PI //
Manager of Nuclear Support Services

LOM/ak

cc: J G Keppler
G Charnoff
Minnesota Pollution Control Agency
Attn: J W Ferman
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